(J. H. MedicalSchool - Howell)

i cusY11/98. 2.1
Baltimore, March 20th, 1902.
Dear Dr. Howell:
Be does not say where the meeting is to be. I think it would be

important for some one from our Faculty to discuss this. If Mall will under-
take it, as I see in Welch's handwriting that he will, nothing could be more
satisfactory.
Sincerely yours,

Wm Osler
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